
Dear Friends;

The Christmas season is again upon us, and presents us with an occasion to exchange greetings and remembrances with friends and acquaintances alike.  Laura and I (and I guess we should really include ‘Mr.Wooly’ too) wish to take the occasion to wish you and your family well, as well as a prosperous, healthy & enjoyable New Year in ’99.

As has been our custom, we also like to use this occasion by providing you a Newsletter in order to keep in touch with you, our clients and friends. As we too move into our own ‘middle age’years, Laura and I were reflecting that there are certain things we appreciate consistency in.  One specifically is knowing that the people we have selected to handle our personal business matters are available to serve our needs when we call on them.   

Why I mention this is because as we announced in our 1997 newsletter, we elected to leave San Diego to return to Fountain Hills, AZ.  The move was specifically to start our own long term care distribution company.  Up until that time, we had been the California State Managers for ACSIA Insurance.  However, Laura and I - like many of you - had a good measure of the old fashioned American desire for business independence. We wanted to be captain of our own ship, and took the leap of faith to achieve this dream.

We are now very pleased & thankful to report that 1998 has been our most successful year ever.  We have grown beyond our initial expectations, and are now well entrenched in our field of expertise, namely the delivery of sound long term care insurance to our clients.  We have increased the number of Companies we represent, as well as adding new Product lines. These include Annuities and Life Insurance.  In early 1999 we will also offer Health Care policies as well as Medicare Supplement plans.

To accommodate this expansion, we will be moving into new offices in the downtown Business District of Fountain Hills in January 1999.  At that time, we will be adding Administrative support staff as well. Our telephone numbers remain the same, i.e. (602) 837-4408 or (800) 500-5695.  We will continue to receive mail at P.O.Box 6409, Scottsdale, AZ. 85261.    We are also available by e-mail at LTCIS@Compuserve.com

Regarding the geographic reach of our business, we are now licensed in, and have personally trained independent agents in AZ, WA, FL, and both Northern & Sth CA. I spend one week per month in CA. either with new clients, or training agents.

What all this means to you, our clients, is that we can truly commit to you that we have been, and will continue to remain available to respond to your inquiries, issues or any needs associated with your long term care policies.  We are but a phone call away.

Publications & Seminars.   We are pleased to report that we had articles selected for publication by two national magazines, namely Life Insurance Selling, as well as LTC News & Commentary. We also completed several seminars and workshops this past year for Groups such as the National Association of Female Executives, and as well as Foundations such as the Parkinson’s Support group. 

Good news for all Penn Treaty clients that have Comprehensive or Home Care policies.

The company announced on Nov 20th that all benefits will now be payable at the full maximum daily benefit that you have insured yourself for, and not limited to any hourly Maximum’s. This change applies to ALL in-force policies, and not only to new clients. A very decent concession and client service gesture by the company, I might add! 

Y2K (Year 2000 Computer Clock synchronization ) 

We periodically hear from clients regarding this issue. As a matter of fact, this is one of the most frequent inquiries major Corporations receive these days. 

There are many ‘defensive posture’ type of activities we can engage in to adequately prepare ourselves for this event. With regard to the continuity of your own long term care policy, rest assured there is no danger that there will be no record of it’s existence or validity, assuming worst case computer failures.  There are numerous backup copies made of all client policies, which are then stored in safe locations. There is absolutely no danger of your policy record ‘evaporating’. More will be forthcoming on this as the year progresses.    

American Travelers (ATL)

It was with dismay that we learnt that Conseco, the company that purchased American Travelers, had obtained permission from the Insurance Commissioners of several States (including AZ & CA), for a general Class price increase.   We trust that all our clients recognize that we had absolutely no way of knowing that ATL would be sold, nor that Conseco would request a price increase. Price increases are very rare in this business.

We are in process of evaluating each client’s policy, and determining if there is similar coverage available at a lessor premium from alternative companies. We will contact you within the near future regarding your options. We are analyzing each client’s policy chronologically, but please feel free to call us directly if you require immediate attention.

Friends, Relatives & Loved Ones.  It is no secret that we grow our business through Referrals.  If you feel that our professionalism and industry dedication is worthy, we request that you consider providing us with just two to three referral names of loved ones or friends that may benefit by receiving non-obligatory information from us.  Please do consider giving us a quick call in this regard.  We would really appreciate your consideration and patronage – and you may actually be instrumental in helping protect your friends and loved one’s from a potential financial disaster.

We wish you all a wonderful 1999, and a year filed with genuine joy & fulfillment.
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